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Geauga County Public Library Moves to Contact-free Pickups  
 
Geauga County – December 11, 2020 – In light of the rising number of COVD-19 cases 
locally, and in accordance with the Stay Safe Ohio Protocol, Geauga County Public Library 
will be moving to contact-free pickups beginning Tuesday, December 15. Limited, one-hour 
computer sessions, which must be made by appointment, will be the only in-person services 
offered at this time. Book drops remain open and returned materials will continue to be 
quarantined for 96 hours. 

We prioritize the health and safety of our staff and residents and want to do everything in 
our power to slow the spread of the coronavirus. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding during these continually difficult times. We will continue to monitor the 
situation, taking cues from local and state representatives, and will update the public as 
soon as we are prepared to re-open for our regularly limited in-person services. To book a 
computer appointment, call your local Branch or check www.GeuagaLibrary.net. 

Hours for contact-free pickups are as follows:  
 
Bainbridge Branch 
Current services are at the Gardiner Center, 9421 Bainbridge Rd, Chagrin Falls, OH 44023 
17222 Snyder Road, Chagrin Falls, Ohio 44023 
Monday – Friday: 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
 
Chardon, Geauga West, Middlefield, and Thompson Branches 
Tuesday: 9 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. (First hour of service is reserved for high-risk populations) 
Wednesday: 9 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. (First hour of service is reserved for high-risk populations) 
Thursday: 9 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. (First hour of service is reserved for high-risk populations) 
Friday: 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.  (First hour of service is reserved for high-risk populations) 
Saturday: 10 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
 
Administrative Center Branch 
Monday - Friday: 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
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Caption: GCPL to move to contact-free pickups only, with limited computer appointments, 
for immediate future.  
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About the Geauga County Public Library 
 
The Geauga County Public Library includes five full-service branches in Bainbridge, Chardon, 
Chesterland (Geauga West) Middlefield, and Thompson, a fleet of Mobile Services vehicles 
that serve rural areas and community centers, and an Administrative Center where technical 
services, computer services, facilities and administrative functions reside, in addition to its 
public library space. GCPL has more than 900,000 books and ebooks. The collection also 
contains more than 100,000 audio / video items and 60 Research databases available 
through its website. GCPL is a member of the Clevnet consortium, giving patrons access to 
more than 12 million items. Learn more about the Geauga County Public Library at 
GeaugaLibrary.net 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


